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Roberta Pereira is excited to be the Kindergarten Aide. She 

retired from the Air Force after serving 26 years and 

earned a B.S. in Management and Business from National 

Louis University. She has been married to Leo for 24 years 

and they have two boys that attend school here, Christopher 

in 8 th and Nicolas in 4 th . She loves to read, cook, bake and 

play sports especially with the boys.  







 

                     

 



Fall Fun in Kindergarten 
 

We are so excited to start a new 
school year and to begin our 
kindergarten adventure. Our 
kindergarteners spent the first week 
getting to know their classmates, 
teachers, and classroom procedures.  

 

 

Our kindergarten reading program is called The Superkids, the 
children love meeting each of the characters as they begin their 
reading journey.  The first Superkid we meet is Cass; we learn 
that her favorite thing to do is cook casserole concoctions. Cass 
has a cat named Coconut who becomes a favorite kindergarten 
character.  

In math we will be learning to recognize and write numbers 0 ς 10, patterns, 
shapes, graphs, sorting, direction and distance.  

In Social Studies we begin the year learning about our State 
Symbols, flower, bird, flag, etc.  

In our nature journals we will discover crayfish, owl pellets, 
geese and so much more. 

 

Our religion lessons will focus on the many gifts that God has given us. Students 
will learn that God made all things.  The prayers that kindergarten will learn 
ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ȅŜŀǊ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ¢ƘŜ [ƻǊŘΩǎ tǊŀȅŜǊΣ Iŀƛƭ aŀǊȅΣ !ƴƎŜƭ ƻŦ DƻŘΣ DƭƻǊȅ .ŜΣ 
and our mealtime blessing. 

Some of the things we will be learning in Spanish are days of the week, color 
words, months, fall words and weather words. 


